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David Murray
Ecolife Home Improvements Inc. 
850 Notre Dame Avenue 
Sudbury, ON 
P3A 2T4

Dear Mr. Murray
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SUDBURY ON P3A5P3

705.671.2489

Please be advised that the 2018 Municipal Business License for Ecolife Home Improvements Inc. has 
expired as of December 31,2018. In accordance with the City of Greater Sudbury's Business 
Licensing By-Law 2004-350 a Building Renovator licence is required to operate your business within 
the City of Greater Sudbury.

In addition, on December 21,2018 the By-Law and Licensing office received a complaint that the 
servioes offered by David Murray on behalf of Ecolife Home Improvements Inc, were not being 
carried out in accordance with the law or with honesty and integrity. As a result, the City of Greater 
Sudbury By-Law and Licensing office has refused to renew your 2019 Building Renovator Licence for 
Ecolife Home Improvements Inc.

www.greatersudbuiy.ca

www.grandsudbuiy.ca jhe grounds for refusal of the licence are pursuant to section (24) ( e ) of By-Law 2004-350;

(e) “The Issuer of Licences, or, where there is a referral to Council, the Council, may 
suspend, revoke or refuse to issue any licence that may be issued under the provisions of any 
part of this By-Law, if, in the case of a corporate applicant or licencee, the conduct of its officers, 
directors, employees or agents affords reasonable grounds for belief that the business will not be 
carried on in accordance with the law or with honesty and integrity”

Please keep in mind that, in absence of a license, you will not be permitted to host business in the 
City of Greater Sudbury as it relates to building renovation. Failure to comply will result in an offence 
of the Business Licensing By-Law 2004-350 and you will be subject to fines.

Section 24 of the By-law provides for specifics to refer the matter to Council for its consideration. A 
refusal to issue or renew a Business Licence by the Licence Issuer may offer an applicant the ability 
to have their matter reviewed by Council in accordance with procedure in Section 27. You may 
appeal this refusal by doing so in writing by April 11, 2019. If a request is received, the Licence Issuer 
will review the matter to confirm whether it qualifies for a hearing under the By-law and you will be 
notified of the same in writing.

Please call me at extension 2295 if you have any questions or concerns.

j^^incerely.

Brendan Adair, Manager of Security and By-law Services- Licence Issuer 
City of Greater Sudbury

Cc: Jamie LAVIGNE, Licensing Clerk
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